
From: Mallory Everitt meveritt@scacrusaders.com
Subject: Community Service Opportunity

Date: March 15, 2019 at 11:18 AM
To: meveritt@scacrusaders.com

Community Service Opportunity

Brandon Velocity Softball Program is looking for high school students to volunteer.  

Opportunities to serve:
- Concession stand - usually every Saturday, excluding March 18th and 24th. 
- Jr. Umpires ( knowledge of the game required )
- Scorebook keepers ( for a tournament on April 5-7). 

Students have the potential to earn between 10-20 hours this weekend. If you are interested in this service opportunity. Please
contact Coach Carney at Velocity Softball.

G.Carney@Velocitysoftball.org
http://www.brandonvelocity.com/
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